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The last GLPA membership meeting this 
season is Tuesday, September 24 at 7 p.m. at the 
Warren County Municipal Center room 5-110 
(note: this is a date change)  

 
Thank You, Thank You for your Letters:  To date, we have received 115 personalized letters to 
the GLPA describing how the pondweeds are negatively affecting our use and enjoyment of 
Glen Lake.  That is a fabulous response and had a significant impact on the DEC staff that did a 
site visit on Sept 16 to observe the pondweeds.  We will discuss management of those 
pondweeds at the September meeting.  And it’s not too late to write a letter, as we will be 
including them in the permit application later this year.  Mail your letters to: Glen Lake 
Protective Association, P.O. Box 4135, Queensbury, NY 12804, bring it to the meeting, or email 
me at glenlake@roadrunner.com.  
 
Boater’s safety course for Glen Lakers is Saturday, November 2: – We have secured a date, 
November 2, and place, Bay Ridge Volunteer Fire Station, for a NYS Boater’s Safety Course just 
for Glen Lakers.  We will discuss the details at the meeting.  In order to attend, you will need to 
confirm that you want to take this course by the signup sheet at the September meeting or an 
email to me at glenlake@roadrunner.com.  There is a limit of 30 participants, so please 
confirm ASAP.  The cost is $20/person for materials.  
 
Other agenda items at the September meeting include: a summary and review of the 2024 
water level and rainfall data, potential geese control measures for spring 2025, and 
information about our annual Christmas/Holiday Party in December.    
  
Sunshine Committee: Please contact Ellen and Ron Kuhl at 518-222-6149 to send condolences 
or get-well cards to our lake residents.  
 
If you have questions about our lake, the Association, or if you want to add an item to our 
meeting agenda, please contact me at glenlake@roadrunner.com or (518) 761-7015.  See you 
at the last meeting of the 2024 summer season on Tuesday, September 24 (note that this is a 
date change). 
 
Respectfully, Paul Derby, president, Glen Lake Protective Association 

http://www.glenlakeny.org/
mailto:glenlake@roadrunner.com

